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Agenda Item 
Item 6.F. - Website Redesign 

Prepared By 
Linda Loomis, Administrator 

Summary 
The new website is live!  Not all pages are yet active, as it is still a work in progress and content is still being developed.  The 
old site is still active and will be shut down shortly.  Visitors will be redirected to the new site once the old site is shut down.  
The old domain name will continue to be registered to the LMRWD.  Apparently, the reason the domain 
"watersheddistrict.org was chosen was to indicate that it was the first watershed district in the state. 

This item will be removed from future agendas. 

Please let me know if you see anything that you think should be changed. 

Attachments 
No attachments 

Recommended Action 
No action recommended 

 

Executive Summary for Action 
Lower Minnesota River Watershed District Board of Managers Meeting 

Wednesday, March 21, 2018 


